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WEEKLY RECAP 
 

October 23, 2017 through October 29, 2017 
 
DWLS, Warrant and OWI Arrests 
Between October 23rd and October 29th, FDPS personnel made eight misdemeanor 
driver license related and warrant arrests, and three operating while intoxicated arrest 
as a result of conducting proactive traffic enforcement.  
 
Accidental Property Damage 
On October 24th at approximately 2:04 pm an Officer responded to the Downtown area to 
document a door ding/dent incident that occurred as a result of a subject hitting another 
vehicle while opening their door.         
  
Stranger Danger 
On October 27th at approximately 8:07 am Officers investigated an incident that occurred 
in the area of Orchard Lake and Shiawassee at approximately 7:10 am.  The reporting 
party (RP) stated that an unknown male approached from behind, grabber their right arm 
above the elbow and yelled “I need your help!”  The RP ran away and reported the incident 
to a Farmington High School teacher.  The subject was described to be wearing black 
pants, a black hoodie, approximately 6 feet tall, medium build and had a deep voice.  
Additional patrols were dedicated to the area, extensive follow up conducted and 
informational community alerts were broadcast.  To date, the responsible individual has 
not been identified.       
 
Malicious Destruction of Property 
On October 27th at approximately 3:56 pm a Farmington resident reported that unknown 
subject(s) have broken a widow and damaged a metal birdbath.  The resident suspects 
that they are being targeted after reporting on a tenant which ultimately resulted in that 
tenants arrest and eviction.  The incident was documented for informational purposes.      
 
Open Alcohol in a Motor Vehicle 
On October 28th at approximately 10:05 pm a 34 year old female and 26 year old female 
were issued citations for having open alcohol while driving in a motor vehicle.  A Sergeant 
on patrol in the area of Farmington and Grand River observed a vehicle whose registered 
owner’s license returned suspended.  After stopping the vehicle and talking with the driver 
the Sergeant noted the odor of an intoxicant inside of the vehicle.  As a result, two red 
solo cups containing a brown liquid were located; the liquid was determined to be Remy 
Martin Cognac.  The open intoxicant was poured out, the two issued citations and 
released.   
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Total Calls Medical Calls Fire Calls Traffic Stops Crash Reports 
245 16 25 113 5 

 

 


